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WEEK OF PRAYER FOR CHRISTIAN 
UNITY: takes place each year from 18th to 
25th January. This year the material has been 
produced by the Churches of Minneapolis 
and is entitled ‘Praying for Unity amidst 
Injustice’. There will be a short time of prayer 
and reflection on Thursday 19th, Friday 20th, 
Monday 23rd & Tuesday 24th, followed by a 
soup and cheese lunch in the annexe. There 
will also be a Christian Unity Service at 
Sacred Heart on Wednesday 25th at 5.30pm. 
All welcome to come along. 
 
MARY’S MEALS COFFEE MORNING: 
Tuesday 17th January. 10 to 12 at Colkins Mill 
Church in Mayfield. Please join us in support 
of this very worthwhile charity providing a hot 
meal for children living in the world’s poorest 
countries. 
 
ANNUAL JUSTICE AND PEACE 
ASSEMBLY:  
Hungry for Change.  Saturday 28 January 
2023 9.30-1.30pm. The Philip 
Howard Centre, Crawley RH10 6RP. 
To book a place please email 
tessa.ricketts@abdiocese.org.uk 

WARM SPACE AT SACRED HEART  
We are hoping to offer a warm space in our 
annexe to those having difficulty keeping 
warm at this difficult time, either on a 
Thursday morning or Friday lunchtime. 
If you are interested in helping, please come 
to a meeting on Monday 16th January at 
7.30pm in the annexe.  
 If you are not able to attend but would like to 
consider volunteering, please contact Clare 
Kent mapleclare@aol.com 
 
DAY OF REFLECTION FOR MINISTERS OF 
THE WORD led by Bishop Richard, 21 Jan 
11am-4pm at St Bernadette’s Church 
Crawley.To register your free place, 
click here. 
 
DAY OF REFLECTION FOR MINISTERS OF 
THE EUCHARIST 
The date for this has been changed to 
Saturday 11th March 2023 at Christ the Prince 
of Peace, Weybridge – 11am - 4pm.  
 
CAFOD  
The Catholic Agency for Overseas 
Development, is looking for people to give 
some time and join them in their mission. 
Training and support are provided. See W: 
cafod.org.uk/Volunteer for more information 
or arundelandbrighton@cafod.org.uk 
 
WORTH ABBEY RETREATS 
Time Out individual self-guided retreats 20–
22 January, 6–9 February, 6–9 March and 
15–18 May Cost : £90 per person, per night. 
Lent Retreat: Fr Peter Williams OSB 28 
February–2 March Cost:  £220 per person 
 
PRAYERS FOR THE SICK: 
Please remember in your prayers all who are    
sick in our parish and amongst our family and                                                                                                         
friends. 
   
ANNIVERSARIES: Please remember in your 
prayers all those whose anniversaries occur 
around this time.   

Sunday 8th January –  

The Baptism of the Lord  

Sat 14th     6pm – Sacred Heart   People of the parish 

Sun 15th   10am – St Thomas Mayfield                                         

Weds 18th 10am – Sacred Heart 

Sat 21st      6pm -  St Thomas Mayfield 

Sun 22nd   10am – Sacred Heart 

 Graveyard: Gates are open weekends 9am - 1pm. 

Confessions: After Mass on Wednesday’s or by 

appointment with Fr Patrick 

Exposition: First Friday, 9.00am – 10.00am 

Mothers Prayers: Contact the Parish Office 

Parish Office opening hours: Wednesday 9.30 -12pm 
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